
Appalachian State University          
https://testing.appstate.edu/ 
 
Bellevue University Testing Center     
https://www.bellevue.edu/student-support/testing-center/test-proctoring 
 
Brookhaven College      
https://www.dallascollege.edu/resources/testing-centers/pages/bhc.aspx 
 
Campbell University Testing Center 
https://aoe.campbell.edu/national-testing-center/ 
 
Caldwell Community College and Technical Institute 
https://www.cccti.edu/Students/TestingCenter.asp 
 
Central Piedmont Community College 
https://www.cpcc.edu/admissions/testing-and-assessment/distance-proctoring-services 
 
Central Texas College 
https://www.ctcd.edu/students/current-ctc-students/testing-services/ 
 
Central Texas College Fort Hood 
https://www.ctcd.edu/locations/fort-hood-site/testing-center/ 
 
Central Washington University 
http://www.cwu.edu/testing/ 
 
College of the Albemarle  
http://www.albemarle.edu/student-resources/testing-center 
 
Davis Technical College 
http://www.davistech.edu/assessment-center/ 
 
ETC Learning Centers-Texas 
http://www.etclearningcenters.com 
 
Fayetteville State University 
http://www.uncfsu.edu/community/university-testing 
 
Florida Gateway College 
http://www.fgc.edu/students/test-center 
 
 
Florida Gulf Coast University, Testing Assessment Center 
http://fgcu.edu/testing 
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Florida State College-Jacksonville 
https://www.fscj.edu/academics/schools-of-learning/online-learning/online-course-
testing 
 
Forsyth Technical Community College-Academic 
https://www.forsythtech.edu/student-services/student-resources/learning-center/ 
 
Global Institute Technology Services 
http://gitservices.com/ 
 
Green River College 
https://www.greenriver.edu/students/academics/assessment-testing-center/ 
 
Haywood Community College-Learning Support Services 
https://www.haywood.edu/learning-support-services/index.php 
 
Howard Community College Testing Center 
https://www.howardcc.edu/admissions-aid/apply-for-admission/testing/ 
 
Lee College Testing Center 
https://www.lee.edu/testing/ 
 
Miami Dade College-West Campus 
https://www.mdc.edu/main/testing/ 
 
MKM Higher Education Testing Center 
http://www.mkmhetc.com/ 
 
Montgomery College – Takoma Park/Silver Springs Assessment Center 
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/admissions-registration/assessment-testing-
centers/ 
 
Montgomery Community College – Maple Woods 
https://www.mc3.edu/admissions/applying-to-mccc/testing-and-assessment/testing-
services 
 
New York Business Institute 
https://www.nybi.org/ 
 
North Central Technical College 
https://www.ntc.edu/about/locations-facilities/testing-center 
 
 
Ohio University Chillicothe 
https://www.ohio.edu/chillicothe/current-students/testing-center 
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Pitt Community College 
https://pittcc.edu/admissions/placement-testing/ 
 
Randolph Community College Assessment Center 
https://www.randolph.edu/student-success/placement-assessment.aspx 
 
Rowan Cabarrus Community College 
https://www.rccc.edu/testing/ 
 
Salt Lake City Community College Testing Center 
http://www.slcc.edu/testing/ 
 
San Diego State University 
http://testing.sdsu.edu/ 
 
Sandhills Community College Boyd Library 
https://www.sandhills.edu/testing-h1/ 
 
Sandy Testing Center 
https://sandy.utah.edu/testingcenter.php 
 
St. John’s River State College 
https://www.sjrstate.edu/testingcenter.html 
 
Surry Community College 
https://surry.edu/student-experience/support-services 
 
Thomas Nelson Community College 
https://www.tncc.edu/admissions/testing 
 
Trident Technical College 
https://www.tridenttech.edu/student/resources/testing/index.htm 
 
UMASS Boston Testing Center 
https://www.umb.edu/academics/vpass/uac/testing_services 
 
University City Regional Library 
https://www.cmlibrary.org/branch/university-city-regional 
 
University of California, Irvine, Academic Testing Center 
https://testingcenter.uci.edu/ 
 
University of Nebraska at Omaha Testing Center  
https://www.unomaha.edu/enrollment-management/testing-center/index.php 
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University of North Carolina Wilmington 
https://uncw.edu/testingservices/ 
 
University of West Georgia Testing Location 
https://www.westga.edu/academics/academic-support/testing/index.php 
 
University of Wisconsin La Crosse 
https://www.uwlax.edu/counseling-testing/testing/uwl-testing-center/ 
 
University of Wisconsin Rock County  
https://www.uww.edu/ce/rockcountyproctoring 
 
Valencia Community College East Campus 
https://valenciacollege.edu/students/assessments/course-testing.php 
 
Vance Granville Community College 
https://www.vgcc.edu/testing-services/ 
 
Virginia Highlands Community College 
https://www.vhcc.edu/testing-center 
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